
Derby Street

NEWSLETTER
August

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Homework 
champion 
During lockdown we sent 
homework out on the iConnect 
for parents to complete with 
their children. Our homework 
champion was Isobel Pilling 
and her mum who completed 
tasks each week and sent in 
what they created. Thank you 
for joining in.

Science morning 
Since returning the children have enjoyed taking part in 

science morning with Hayley which happens once a 
week. The children have learnt about chemical reactions 
and loved creating explosions by pouring vinegar, food 

colouring and baking powder into a zip lock bag. 

Fairy garden
Thank you to Roman and 
Arabella’s mum for sharing 
her wonderful fairy garden 
idea. The children have 
loved creating their own 
fairy garden outside. The 
children enjoyed painting 
toadstools and planting 
flowers for the area. They 
then decorated the canopy 
to create a quiet area.

Graduation party
We celebrated the end of term with a graduation party which 
was enjoyed by all children. We wish all our school leavers 
all the best of luck in their transition to school. 


